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A program of animated films produced by students in the Theater Arts Department, University of California,
Los Angeles, will be shown in La Jolla at 8:00 p.m., Friday, January 5.

The presentation will be given at Sumner Auditorium on the campus of the University of California, San Diego.
The public is invited. Admission is free.

The films display a wide variety of moods, from the playful to the somber, applying animation techniques to
subjects rarely seen in commercial films. Among them are a seven-minute exposition on the form of jazz; "The
Happy Prince," from an Oscar Wilde story, the only animated film based on the operatic form; a study of Hindu
temple carvings; "Three Foolish Piglets," Sam Hinton singing and playing the accompaniment to a delightfully
drawn and arranged ballad. Several of the films are in color.

William M. Shull, Lecturer in Theater Arts at UCLA, will introduce and comment on the films. The program is
sponsored by the University's Committee for Intercampus Arts Exchange, a statewide group which arranges the
exchange of cultural events among the eight campuses of the University.


